Thank you message from the coordinator in Ukraine we sent the Bombas socks to in July
2018. He tweeted his thanks to our friend Benny, who transported the socks for us.
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Questioned “Thank
you for the socks
Sister! These are
such a bless

ing and Dan
Bardwell is telling
people all over the
globe that thes

e are Bombas that
we're donated. Just
think of the lives
that will

Benny Sargent

be saved this winter
- literally!
Additionally, the
lives impacted

by people NOT
getting infections
right now! What a
huge blessing!

Thank you for your
help and your vision.
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